

Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Friday 10th November 2023

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

It has been lovely coming back into school this week and seeing all the children again, they have settled back into school life really well and produced some fantastic work already. We have also welcomed Global Solutions into school who have done some Scratch Workshops with KS1 and Micro:Bit workshops with KS2 and Stacey Barton from Northorpe Hall came in yesterday to run some managing anxiety workshops with our KS2 children. Today we have been to St Nicholas Church for our whole school Remembrance service. Children were able to put the poppy they made before half term in the grounds of the church or in the church itself ready for Sunday. This has been a fantastic first step in re establishing our link with the PCC and the church.

On Monday Kirklees Mental Health team will come and do a workshop with our Year 2 children.

Have a great weekend,

Mrs Claxton

Children in Need

Next Friday, 17th November, we will be supporting BBC Children in Need.

Children can come to school in their pyjamas/onsies and bring in their favourite teddy for a suggested donation of £1/£2.

A donations page has been set up on ParentPay. Please click on the link below to donate.

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx ?shopid=11891



Whole School Attendance Figures

Our target is 97% attendance.

Week Commencing 23.10.23	96.23%
This week	96.72%

Parents Evening

A reminder that our Parents Evenings are Monday 3:45 – 6:00 pm and Tuesday 4:00 – 7:00pm next week.



A big happy birthday to Keighton and Florence who celebrate their birthdays this weekend. We can't wait to hear all about them on Monday.

We hope you enjoyed your special day!

Congratulations to this week's Stars of the Week!

Panda – Ralph R

Koala- Hugo

Australia – Erin

China - Chloe



Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Reminders

- Dinner Money is £2.55 per day for children in KS2 and payable through ParentPay. Please make payment in advance and try to ensure your account remains in credit.
- **EY/KS1 Cinema visit 15th November** children are welcome to bring a small (**NUT FREE**) snack to eat in the cinema.
- If your child usually brings sandwiches but wishes to have a school Christmas dinner on Friday 8th
 December, please can you inform the office no later than Friday 17th November.
- **KS2 Sports Hall Athletics 14**th **November**, a reminder that Year 5 children should come to school in PE kit and there will be NO swimming.

Christmas Film Club - Wednesday 6th December

We would like to invite our children to an after school film club on Wednesday 6th December – pick up will be 5:00pm.

Classes will choose their film next week. Children are welcome to bring their own snacks and drinks.

If you would like your child to attend the film club, please make payment through ParentPay by Wednesday 29th November.



Free tickets to the Emley v
Eccleshill United on Saturday
16th December were sent home
earlier this week.

If you would like any extra tickets, please contact the school office.



Diary Dates

November

13th – Mental Health Workshop – Yr 2

Parents Evening 3:45 – 6:00pm

14th – KS2 Sports Hall Athletics @ Shelley College 1:00 – 3:00pm

Parents Evening 4:00 – 6:00pm

15th –EYFS/KS1 Into Film Festival visit to Huddersfield Odeon

16th – Kirklees Cross Country Finals

17th – Children in the Need

22nd - Open Door event 9:45am

28th – Hand to Mouth Workshops

29th – KS2 Countryside Classroom visit to Ledston Estate – please send children to school in clothing/footwear that is appropriate for outdoors.